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During COVID-19 it's still vital to take your children to get their vaccinations to pro-
tect them from preventable diseases. 

As long as you, your children, or anyone in your household does not have any symptoms, 
you should still go to your appointments. 

 
Find out more: nhs.uk/conditions/vaccinations 

PROTECTED TIME FOR LEARNING 

The surgery will be closed from 12.30pm on Wednesday 10th June 

2020. 

If you require urgent medical assistance during this time, please call 

111. 

We are still doing telephone triage appointments, therefore please do not  

Attend the surgery unless you have been asked to by a GP. 

If you have been asked to attend an appointment, please wear a mask/face covering 

and adhere to social distancing as much as possible. 

Please note that all staff will be wearing full PPE. 

http://nhs.uk/conditions/vaccinations?fbclid=IwAR2GjL309ye8RENV654_Nt5JI0P8mUkcTFhxZ7hz_vQkluVHY6xSYAznXxo


 2 

 

The Avenues Medical Centre Newsletter 

During the COVID-19 pandemic it is still vital to take your children to get their 

vaccinations to protect them from preventable diseases.  Unless you or your 

children have symptoms, please keep your appointments for child vaccinations 

www.hullstopsmoking.org.uk 

Smokers who get the COVID-19 infection are 14 times more likely to have a severe 

infection.  If you or someone you know smokes and wants to stop, the specialist stop 

smoking service is the best way of doing this.   

You can refer yourself by calling 0482 966717 or visiting our website 

 

CERVICAL SCREENING 

For any ladies who have missed their smear test appointment due to the 

COVID-19 pandemic, you can now attend the surgery for this. 

Please telephone our Reception Team who will be happy to advise and 

book your appointment 


